MRS. MARTIN LUTHER KING, JR.
234 SUNSET AVENUE, N. W.
ATLANTA, GEORGIA’30314

January 17, 1965

Mr. and Mrs. Kivie Kaplan
75 Hammond Street
Chestnut Hills 76, Mass.

Dear Friends:

Thank you so very much for remembering us this
Holiday Season in such a wonderful way. The children
(as well as Martin and I) have been enjoying the
pretzels and almonds tremendously. They really were
wonderful to have when people dropped in over the
holidays, because everyone enjoyed them so much.

Let me take this opportunity to congratulate you,
Kivie, on being elected President of the N.A.A.C.P.

I know how very proud you both must be, and both Martin
and I are thrilled for you. We are looking forward

to grand new progress for the N.A.A.C.P. under your
leadership.

Martin and I both appreciate so much your constant
thoughtfulness and consideration. Your letters and
gifts mean so much to us, as does your friendship.

I only wish we could be together more often and visit.

Again, thank you so much for sending us the pretzels
and almonds, both of which are so|delicious. Please
accept our sincere best wiches for a2 happy and suc-
cessful New Year.

Sincerely yours,

(ot §

lrs. Martin Luthsr King,

K.h



